

TDC Minutes

October 7th, 2025

6:30 - 8:00 pm

SHS Media Center, SB

Meeting called by: Chip Grennan

Type of meeting: TDC Board Meeting

President: Chip Grennan

Notes: Yesenia Bossano

Board

Attendees:

President - Chip Grennan
Treasurer - Lisa Tiemann
Communications Director - Morgan Herte
Recording Secretary - Yesenia Bossano
Social Media Director - Mike Regas
Webmaster - Matt Romero

Vice President - Lisa Carnes
Field Director - Erik Natwick
Special Events Director - Misty Love
Volunteer/Merch Director - Krista Saxe
JV/14U Liaison - Stephanie Mumme

Minutes

Agenda item: Opening Meeting

Presenter: Chip Grennan

Discussion:

OPENING Meeting called to order at [6:33] PM. Motion seconded by [All board in favor] .

REVIEW/APPROVAL of PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: Motion to approve last month's meeting minutes (September 2025). Motion approved by [All board in favor]

COMMENTS: September meeting minutes sent out to Board via email by Chip Grennan. Homecoming game this Friday

- What is the conclusion on turf tank fee for Chris B to lease for Youth program? Pending on Chris's plans for the winter with the machine.
 - Estimating a \$3000 charge and that it is well travelled
- We want to move forward on posting for Board-at-large for 2026 so that they can come on board to see what we do and see if they would want to take on role in the future. It would be good to have those individuals on board in January.
 - Everyone board member in agreement that they will be returning to their roles next year.
- Founders day parade is on 11/1. Parade is from 11:00 to 1:00 with a showtime at 10:00. Mandatory for players to show
 - Board members and volunteers needed for that day.
 - Board in agreement that we will want booth for merchandise at parade.
 - Krista to contact Toni about space for booth.
 - Stickers being created with a QR code to support Satellite football. Donation link on back. Players will be walking and handing out these stickers. We will be getting at least 1000 stickers.
- Vote for Seniors to have the ability to keep their jersey at the end of the season (pending Coach Burke approval)
 - All board in favor
- Voting on whether or not we should post 14u players every week to bridge that gap between the pop Warner team and the HS team.
 - Option to continue posting, post after season, or stop posting
 - All board members agree to stop posting at this time and consider posting some of our Seniors in a spotlight.

Agenda item: Coach's Report

Presenter: Coach Burke

Discussion:

- Coach not present.

Agenda Item: Treasure's Report **Presenter:** Lisa Tiemann

Month beginning balance: \$45,566.23
Month ending balance: \$49,575.84

- Discussion:**
- \$18,000 still anticipated on expenses. We are in a better place financially than we were last year.
 - We need to figure out uniforms for next year to order. T
 - There is a possibility that the school may pay for some of the uniforms, but we need to verify.
 - Uniforms average about \$20,000-\$30,000
 - Ideally it would be great to have practice jerseys as well.
 - Chip will talk to TJ to see if there is some preference for uniform.
 - Plans on doing something nice for Varsity at end of season, similar to JV end of season event
 - Will create invoice for Chris Braddock Turf Tank rental as well as charge for the paint used thus far

Agenda Item: Vice President **Presenter:** Lisa Carnes

- Discussion:**
- Not present

Agenda item: Field Director **Presenter:** Erik Natwick

- Discussion:**
- Needs assistance with practice field in order to make it feasible to come back next year.
 - Would like to continue doing dinners for the team on Thursdays.
 - We are good with paint at the moment. If we win the rest of our games, most of our games in the playoff will be at home and we will require more paint to be purchased
 - Scorpion to be added on the field for the Homecoming game on 10/10
 - Requesting talk with TJ about partnering with a local lawn crew to blow the field off for next year.

Agenda item: Special Events Director **Presenter:** Misty Love

- Discussion:**
- This Friday we will be serving Texas Roadhouse as the team meal
 - Volunteers still needed for meal serving
 - Will change meal request amount from 85 to 110
 - Needs roster for accurate number of players on the team as she ran out of food last meal.
 - To include: Coaches, managers, and players.
 - Would like to get a card for Caleb, from BSN, for all players to sign and send to him.
 - Possible second Mom's mixer on 10/24 with place and time TBD
 - 12/14 will be the date for Banquet. Golf course in Cocoa Beach on hold at this moment
 - Thoughts on handing out a Male and Female "Volunteer of the Year" award with possible free registration next year

Agenda item: Volunteer/Merch Director **Presenter:** Krista Saxe

- Discussion:**
- Has larger shirts coming and some more "Freshies" for the Homecoming game. Will get some Christmas ones if we are able to get the booth for the parade.
 - Currently working on the digital program for the upcoming game
 - Year-end programs to be gifted to each player at the banquet. Similar to a yearbook.
 - Bartmans store site has been closed due to non-compliance
 - Villon can possibly be open to doing merch for us in the future
 - Doing a rack card that has the roster on one side and the sponsors on the other.

Agenda Item: JV/14U Liasion **Presenter:** Steph Mumme

- Discussion:**
- Nothing to report

Agenda Item: Webmaster **Presenter:** Matt Romero

- Discussion:**
- Link has finally been updated on high school website.
 - The pictures on the Satellite High website are old.
 - Can we get pictures from Mike so that we can update said pictures
 - Needs the names of the JV kids that are moving into varsity now that season is over.
 - Will work on a registration link for banquet

Agenda Item: Social Media Director **Presenter:** Mike Regas

- Discussion:**
- Logo for TDC letterhead

Agenda Item: Communication Director **Presenter:** Morgan Herte

- Discussion:**
- Will come up with ideas to give to those volunteers whom have gone above and beyond
 - Working on getting all volunteer hours logged as she is now getting Golf volunteering hours as well as Flag distribution

Agenda item: President Closing Meeting **Presenter:** Chip Grennan

Discussion:

CLOSING Meeting adjourned by President [[Chip Grennan](#)] at [8:22] PM. Motion Second [[All in Favor](#)]. **NEXT MEETING** tentatively set for [Nov. 4th](#) , at 6:30 p.m. location [TBD](#).

Meeting Attendees:

Yesenia Bossano
Stephanie Mumme
Lisa Tiemann
Krista Saxe
Misty Love
Mike Regas
Chip Grennan
Matt Romero
Rachel Romero
Stepahine Corriveau
Lalanya Wallace
Kelly Grennan
Erik Natwick
KT Natwick
Morgan Herte

